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SVP 

2nd grade students 
have started the 
"Greeting Crew" 
These students 

welcome others to 
school each morning 
to support the Wee 

Warrior Way! 

WME 
Mr. Moore’s 3rd 

grade class created 
dioramas on a U.S. 
President of their 

choice.  Presenting 
their creations in 
class and posting 
them on You Tube 
for families to see. 

 
UPCOMING   

 
March 28   RHS Baseball in Capitan   
                    RHS Golf Seery Invite at NM Tech 
 
March 29    RHS Baseball in Tularosa 
                    RHS Golf Seery Invite at NM Tech 
 
March 30    RHS Softball vs Dexter 
 
March 31    RHS Track & Field Dave Mathieu   
                               Invitational in Soccoro 
                    RHS Softball vs Robertson 
                    RHS Baseball vs Capitan 
 
April 2        RHS Softball vs Portales 
                    RHS Baseball in Eunice 
 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 
 

Right Now! We have some very positive news to share.  The 
New Mexico Public Education Department (NMPED) just 
released 2021 cohort graduation rate information for the state.  
While the state’s overall graduation rate remained flat at 76.8%, 
our graduation rate increased 5.6% from 84.8% to 90.4%!  
Congratulations to all of Warrior Nation!  Check our social 
media pages for more details and all the state’s graduation data 
at: https://webnew.ped.state.nm.us/bureaus/accountability/graduation/ 

Graduating from high school is a major life accomplishment that 
often comes with facing trials and tribulations along the way.  
Overcoming obstacles and bouncing back from setbacks defines 
being “resilient,” which just happens to be our Social Emotional 
Learning (SEL) word of the month for March. The past two years 
have been challenging for all of us and continuing to be resilient 
will help as we continue the process of returning to “normal.” 

Sending “thank yous” out to the Board of Education for 
approving the recommendation of the English Language 
Arts/Spanish Language Arts (K – 8) Curriculum Adoption 
Committee and to all the teachers and staff who participated in 
the review and piloting of the materials.   Have a safe, wonderful 
weekend!  Dr. B. 

 

RMS 
Mrs. Delgado’s 

Spanish Language 
Arts classes 

explored the writing 
genres of 

adventure, horror, 
mystery, and 

science fiction and 
published their 

writing in Spanish. 
 

RHS 
 

Located in the 
science foyer of 
our school, the 

new Garden Club's 
garden tower is 
sprouting with 

lettuce, kale and 
oregano. 

Students are 
enjoying the 
horticultural 
experience.  
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